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26th November 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
In the week beginning the 9th June 2025, your child will be taking part in the KS2 Multiplication 
Tables Check.  The multiplication tables check (MTC) is statutory for all year 4 pupils registered at 
state-funded maintained schools, special schools or academies, including free schools, in 
England. 
 
 
The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which 
is essential for future success in mathematics. It will help schools to identify pupils who have not 
yet mastered their times tables, so that additional support can be provided. 
 
 
I will be holding a parent meeting on Monday 27th January at 3pm to discuss what 
these tests will involve. Please can you let the office know if you will be attending this meeting.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/5J72QhJvXz  

 
 

Kind regards  
 

J Hillier 
 
Mrs Hillier 
Squirrels Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 
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